
The shame of sexual 
exploitation and abuse 
is on the perpetrator, 
not the victim

For more information, consult our briefing on Handling SGBV Disclosure and Safe 
Referrals: https://volunteeringredcross.org/en/protection-gender-and-inclusion/

It is mandatory for humanitarian workers to report 
suspicion of sexual exploitation and abuse, while 
respecting the victim’s/survivor’s wishes  
and need to be safe.


